
 

New England Section Profile Project 
  

Hello from the ENE Vice Chair! 

 

The New England Section is kicking off the all new Profile 
Project, and we want to hear from you!   
 
The Section has reached out to us and asked that we provide three 
profiles initially and more in the coming months. The project involves 
members volunteering to interview one or more other members from our 
Chapter and filling in the template attached. A photo of the member 
being interviewed is also requested, hopefully of our subject lady with 
an airplane.  The idea is not to tell everything about a person - we all 
have long and interesting stories - but rather to get a snapshot of the 
person so we can begin to know her. It is suggested that the whole 
profile should be kept to 700-1000 words.    
 
It should be fun and a great way to get to know a fellow 99.  A phone 
interview will do (or what a great reason to get together in person), and 
the form can be typed as the interview is conducted. We would also like 
a photo for each profile.  If it is difficult to include in the template just 
send the photo separately along with the text of the interview to Jann 
and she will insert it into the profile. jannclark99@yahoo.com 

- The lady being interviewed should have a chance to review what was 
written, correct or edit as she feels is best and then send the form back 
to the interviewer.   

mailto:jannclark99@yahoo.com


- We would like to target a new member, a long-time member and 

perhaps an officer or scholarship winner. 

- This is a great opportunity to include our members in Vermont and 
New Hampshire that we don’t get to see often. 

- We would like to have the interviews conducted and edited in March 
and published in April before our Spring Section Meeting.   

- If you are willing to do a profile in March, please respond 
to enevicechair@gmail.com so we can get started on the 
project. If you are not able to do an interview now, please consider 
volunteering now and completing the interview for a future month. The 
idea is to profile ALL of our members eventually. 

This sounds like it will be a really fun project for everyone.  I am looking 
forward to both doing some interviews and reading about my fellow New 
England 99's. 

 Blue Skies! 
  

Beth Young  
Vice Chair 

ENE 

 

 

Here is a link to the interview form:  
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/ddd19db1-
084b-489a-5e0f-a34a07f670a2/Profile_project_type_on_form.docx 
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